
 

 

Ranganna Gaeilge 

Irish Classes 
 

For incoming Primary 7 pupils and their parents 

 

St Paul’s High School, Bessbrook 

 

Limited spaces available  

Monday 7:00-8:00 in F12 

 

Commencing Monday 26th January 2018 

If you are interested in attending the classes, 

contact Rachael at: rmoore285@c2ken.net 

 


